
 

“The Mission of the North East School District is to challenge, empower, and engage all students to develop and achieve personal and career 
aspirations, to pursue lifelong learning, and to be responsible and accountable citizens in a dynamic world.” 

 

 

 
    

November 2, 2021 

 

Good Evening North East Families, 

 

LECOM in conjunction with the Erie County Department of Health is hosting a community COVID-

19 vaccination clinic for any individual five years and older.   Please click the vaccine clinic banner 

posted on the website or the enclosed link below for more information and to register for the 

LECOM Community COVID-19 Vaccination clinic for ages five (5) and up which will be held on 

November 19, 2021. 

 

https://www.nesd1.org/files/Documents/COVID%2019%20Vaccine%20Clinic%2011-19-21.pdf 

 

Additionally, an appeal was filed on the mask order and there is a stay of the Court’s earlier ruling 

and the existing PA mask Order is still in place.  Erie County is also under a separate mask Order 

through the Erie County Department of Health and masks are required indoors for students, visitors, 

and staff.  The District will continue to follow the Health & Safety Plan which requires masks while 

under an Order as well if Erie County is in high or substantial with COVID-19 cases.   Both Erie 

County and North East is in substantial for COVID-19 cases.   We will continue to work with our 

Pandemic Team to update our plan as information becomes available.   

 

Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Michele S. Hartzell, Superintendent 

     www.nesd1.org 
Dr. Michele Spurgeon Hartzell, Superintendent                                                                 Mr. Jeffrey Fox, Business Manager 
                                                                           Mrs. Shelley Allen, Administrative Assistant 
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